
 
Dear Parishioner(s), 

 
I hope this message finds you and your family safe and healthy. Please know that I think of you often and 

keep you in my daily prayers.   
 
Although our church remains closed, our church community has been very busy working to keep us 

connected, served and blessed.  Be sure to visit our parish website (www.strobertsbayside.org) to stay 

informed. 
 

 Father John and the Sisters hold weekly masses for both the Korean and English-speaking 

communities on Sunday at 10AM and 11AM respectfully. The masses can be viewed on both 

Facebook and YouTube. In addition, they performed home blessings in early May. 

 
 The Knights of Columbus set up food pantry bins on the front steps of the church on Sunday 

mornings from Noon until 3PM.  The food that is collected is available for pick up by anyone in 

need during these hours.  Any food that is not taken, is donated to a local food pantry.  To date, 

the Knights have donated over 1,000 pounds of food.  Thank you for your generosity, please 

continue to make donations and spread the word. 

 
 The Altar Linen Society prays the Rosary on Tuesdays at 9:30AM. Parishioners should  contact 

the Rectory (7182296465) for further information on how to join. 

 
 Youth Group, for high school-aged students, continues to meet virtually. For more information, 

contact srbyouthgroup@gmail.com. 

 
 Our Faith Sharing Group meets online on Mondays at 7:30 to read the word of God and discuss 

what it means in our lives. Anyone interested should contact Sister Stella via the Rectory. 

 
 Religious Education and RCIA classes are continuing virtually and we are all looking forward 

to the day when our 2nd graders, 8th graders, and RCIA candidates receive the sacraments. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word can be found on our parish YouTube channel. 

 

http://www.strobertsbayside.org/
https://www.facebook.com/strobertbellearminebayside
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpZKRV7xTie4qnDK2dGzZag
mailto:srbyouthgroup@gmail.com


Our church needs your financial support during this challenging time.  We ask that you  drop off your 

weekly envelopes at the Rectory or sign up for eGiving online through Give Central.  Online giving is a 

secure , safe and convenient way to provide your weekly donations to your church.. Recurring weekly 

eGiving donations are both efficient for parishioners and administratively safe and convenient for our 

church.  Please visit the Give Central site; it is easy to sign up. 
 
Please keep the Parish staff in your prayers during this difficult time.  We will continue to pray for you 

and your intentions in our daily reflections and weekly mass celebrations.   
 
Praying that you are safe and healthy! 
 

 
Father Gariel Lee 
Pastor 
 

https://www.givecentral.org/location/687/allevents

